
The Constitution of the United States 2nd Amendment states our Rights Shall Not Be Infringed Upon. The Oregon Legislation being 
submitted is unlawful and should be withdrawn from the Committee of the Judiciary. This bill unfairly penalizes Law Abiding Citizens.  
The Judiciary has overstepped it’s bounds to propose a Bill that is clearly UNCONSTITUTIONAL.  You should resign if your name is 
on this and do so immediately.  


